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secretary

Alan Palmer [palmeralani@comcast.net]

From:
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2006 3:37 PM
To: secretary

Subject: COT and GSClI

| have heard that your office is considering making public, 1 hope, on how the GSCI positions are categorized by
your agency. This would be very useful as the domination of these markets have change substantially with these

new participants in the Futures markets. | hope this agency will make their classification clear for market
participants to input into our daily decision making process.

Thank you,
Alan R. Palmer
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